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We would like to say a BIG 
 

THANK YOU 
 
To all police officers and civilian staff in Norfolk Constabulary. 
 
Thank you for serving our society with commitment, diligence and integrity. 
Thank you for affording protection to the vulnerable, and for your efforts to maintain law and 
order for the benefit of all people in our region. 
 
We want to affirm you in all you do on our behalf. 
 
We are praying for you: 

 That God will be with you in your hours on duty, and also in your leisure 

 That you will have recovery space between demanding and traumatic calls 

 That God will watch over you and your families 

 That you will know Christ’s peace in your hearts and minds 
 
With our love and appreciation on behalf of Christians in the area 
 
We don’t expect you to attend any prayer meeting, but want to assure you we will be 
praying at ……… on ……… 
[please add your local church details with dates/times of prayer gatherings] 
[please add a relevant contact number if you can] 
 
Please let us know what the local policing problems are so we can be praying for them to 
be resolved. 
If any officer or staff would like us to pray them personally they can email us at 
………[insert email address] and we will pray for them.  
 
 

                                                                        


